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Subject: Directive 2002/15/EC

Dear Mr. Ruete,

In your letter of 12 July 2010 you asked for information on the imple-
mentation of Directive 2002/15 with regard to self-employed dtivers.

From a Danish point of view it is not yet clear how the directive should be
implemented, especially how the provisions of the directive can possibly
be enforced vis-a-vis self-employed drivers.

Accordingly, the Danish government will appreciate if 2 meeting between
the Commission and our national experts can be arranged. The Danish
government believes that it could be very useful to exchange preliminary
views and discuss considerations regarding enforcement and expectations
of the Commission on the possible implementation of the directive with
regard to self-employed drivers at such a meeting.

Yours sincerely

Jonas Beting Liisberg
Ambassador, Deputy Permanent Representative



